Principal Mr Michael Hoffmann
Budmouth Academy Weymouth

BUDMOUTH CHICKERELL ROAD, WEYMOUTH, DT4 9SY

ACADEMY

9th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Bath University Trip - Thursday 7th December 2023

Our annual trip to Bath university will be on Thursday 7th December. Students attending this trip will
need to be in PE kit for the whole day as there will be both practical and theory sessions. Please
ensure they also bring spare clothing as they will be working quite hard during some of the
sessions.

The plan for the day:

Depart Budmouth Academy - 7.00am
Arrive Bath University - 9.30am

1. Lecture

2. Tour

3. Field based testing

4. Strength and conditioning session.

Depart Bath University - 3.30pm
Arrive Budmouth Academy - 6.00pm (approximately - depending on traffic)

The day will give students the opportunity to experience a day in the life of an athletic sports student.
Experience has shown that students become highly motivated after this fantastic opportunity.

Students will need to bring either a packed lunch, or money to buy lunch in the cafe. We will stop on
the way up for a quick break.

The only cost for the trip is the transport and fuel. Due to our location we have a free visit which really
keeps the price down. Bursary students should complete the appropriate forms.

Cost - £6.20 per student
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact me rbullock@budmouth-aspirations.org

Regards

Mr R Bullock
Subject Coordinator in PE
Budmouth Academy Weymouth
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